- a) Kristin Cavender
- b) 501-749-6126

krcavender@gmail.com

- c) HB2030 Tim Tebow Bill
- d) Proponent
- e) January 24, 2023 @ 3:30

Dear Committee Members, I am writing to you in support of HB2030. I am a homeschool parent and tax payer in Sedgwick County. As such, I feel that every opportunity provided with my tax dollars should be available to my own children. Passing this bill is a win-win for the district and families. Teams would have more players available, more parental involvement, and more cash flow with more fundraiser support. It is a no lose situation for the districts and state. Many other states have passed similar bills with no problems. We understand that we as homeschool families would have to meet certain criteria to be allowed to join. We are only asking for the opportunity to participate. Please vote "yes" in support of this bill and our children. Respectfully, Kristin Cavender